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Last week in Year 1:

We have been comparing old and new toys, looking 
at the materials they are made from and how they 

look different from the toys we play with today! 



Last week in Year 3:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 5 with 95% and 
Class 9 with 97%. Our whole school target is 97%.

We have been looking at the 
beautiful story ‘The Robot and the 

Bluebird’. We used this story to 
create our own acrostic poems. 



Word Count Wizards:
This week the classes with 
the most ‘words read’ in 
Y4/5/6 were:

Class 11
Class 12
Class 13

Fred says ‘fantastic work!’ to all the 
children in Mrs Hill’s group - your 
speedy reading makes Fred happy!

Brilliant Books:
Year 2 are enjoying this 
book as their focus for 
Talk Through Stories.

Reading news:
Have you read….?
Year 4 are reading 
the story of Beowulf 
and the monster 
Grendel. 



     Dates for your calendar:

Tuesday 6th Feb - Internet safety day
Thursday 15th Feb - PTFA Valentine’s discos
19th - 23rd February - school and nursery closed for half term
28th and 29th February - parent consultation appointments for children in school
4th to 8th March - Book Week
Wednesday 6th March - ‘Books at Bedtime’ and ‘Books after Dark’ events
Friday 8th March - dressing up for World Book day
11th to 15th March - Y5 residential visit to Wales
Wednesday 13th March - Year 4 visit to West Stow Anglo Saxon Village
Thursday 21st March - PTFA Easter Bingo
Thursday 28th March - last day of term
29th March to 12th April - school and nursery closed for Easter holidays
Monday 15th April - school and nursery re-open for summer term
All term dates for 2024 and 2025 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


